
 
 

 
From: Sadowsky, Shelley [mailto:SadowskyS@dicksteinshapiro.com]  
Sent: Thursday, October 29, 2009 7:14 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: Cancellation of BSTA-20090729AEJ 
 
   
Dear Mr. Habib: 
  
On behalf of my client, Blue Earth-Nicollet-Faribault Cooperative Electric 
Association ("BENCO"), this is to request cancellation of the Special Temporary 
Authority granted in File No. BSTA-20090729AEJ to permit Station K16GL, 
Jackson, MN (Facility ID 5895) to operate on Ch. 51D.  The STA is no longer 
needed for the operation of Ch. 51D because earlier today the Video DIvision 
granted BENCO a construction permit (BDISDTT-20090729AEC) to operate on 
Ch. 51D, and BENCO's license application to cover the construction permit has 
been filed. 
  
Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me.  
Thanks. 
  
Shelley Sadowsky 
Counsel 
Dickstein Shapiro LLP 
1825 Eye Street NW | Washington, DC 20006 
Tel (202) 420-3042| Fax (202) 379-9117 
sadowskys@dicksteinshapiro.com  
  
  
IRS Circular 230 Disclosure: To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS, we 
inform you that any tax advice contained in this communication (including any attachments) was 
not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of (i) avoiding penalties 
under the Internal Revenue Code or (ii) promoting, marketing or recommending to another party 
any transaction or matter addressed herein. 
  
  
-------------------------------------------------------- 
This e-mail message and any attached files are confidential and are 
intended solely for the use of the addressee(s) 
named above. This communication may contain material protected by 
attorney-client, work product, or other  
privileges. If you are not the intended recipient or person responsible 
for delivering this confidential 
communication to the intended recipient, you have received this 
communication in error, and any review, use,  
dissemination, forwarding, printing, copying, or other distribution of 
this e-mail message and any attached files  
is strictly prohibited. Dickstein Shapiro reserves the right to monitor 
any communication that is created,  



received, or sent on its network.  If you have received this 
confidential communication in error, please notify the  
sender immediately by reply e-mail message and permanently delete the 
original message.  
 
To reply to our email administrator directly, send an email to 
postmaster@dicksteinshapiro.com 
 
Dickstein Shapiro LLP 
http://www.DicksteinShapiro.com 
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